
The Season of Family…  The Season of Friends…  The Season of Hope…
During this Season of Hope, we ask you, our Friends and Family, to once again assist Palmer Memorial  

Foundation in meeting the healthcare needs of Northeast Iowa.

This marks the twenty-ninth year that Foundation friends will be ringing out their support by decorating  
the Tribute Tree with holiday donation ornaments. Bend a bough with your personal ornament to honor  

those who have enriched your life, served our country or remember those you dearly miss.

Simply complete the bottom of this letter, listing the name of the person(s) you wish to honor or  
remember, and return it in the enclosed envelope along with your holiday contribution.  Your ornament  

will be displayed for all to see on the Tribute Tree located in the Gundersen Palmer Outpatient  
Lobby, along with a list of those memorialized or honored.

WAYS THE FOUNDATION HAS GIVEN BACK THIS YEAR INCLUDE
Community Sponsorships, Fayette County Fair, Health Fairs, Hospice Equipment, Infusion Upgrades,  

Senior Life Solution Hearing Devices, Mammo Robes, Hospital & Clinic Equipment

May the Season of Family, the Season of Friends, and the Season of Hope continue in your heart throughout the 
coming year. Holiday Greetings from all your friends at Gundersen Palmer and Palmer Memorial Foundation.

Name _________________________________________________________________________  Phone _________________________________________

Address _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

City ___________________________________________________________ State _________________________ Zip ______________________________

I have enclosed:    $1 - $99    Green Ornament     $100 - $250    Red Ornament
         $251 - $999    White Ornament     $1,000+    Gold Ornament

In Memory Of _________________________________________________________________________

In Honor Of ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Palmer Memorial Foundation at (563) 422-3811 with any questions.  If you no 
longer wish to receive mailings from Gundersen Palmer, please mail your request for 
removal to Jamie Hoey, PMF Director, 112 Jefferson Street, West Union, Iowa 52175.

I want to become a Holiday Friend of Palmer Memorial Foundation.

Please make checks 
payable to PMF

Holiday Greetings from
P A L M E R  M E M O R I A L  F O U N D A T I O N  2 0 2 3


